

FRANK L. BOWSER OCTOBER NEWSLETTER



SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

School Fees - Please pay the \$50 school supply fee and fill out vital forms on School Cash Online. https://asdeast.nbed.ca/school-fees-forms/

In Harmony payments, Hot lunch Tickets, Milk Tickets and Popcorn Memberships are also available on SchoolCash Online.

***Hot Lunch and Milk do have a Monday 6PM deadline.

COMING UP:

Oct 3rd - Order deadline for photos

Oct 10th - School clothing order deadline

<u>Oct 13th</u> - Thanksgiving:- No School

Oct 14th 17th - Kindergarten registration (welcome center/online)

Oct 16th - Photo Retakes

Oct 20th - Scholastic Book Fair Parent Night 3PM to 6PM

Oct 24th - Popcorn Day

Oct 31st - Fresh Fruit Treat for students

OUR FIRST MONTH

September was a busy and exciting month at our school! Students practiced emergency procedures to ensure safety and learned routines in homeroom, the library, phys. ed, and music. We also had Picture Day, participated in the Terry Fox Walk, and enjoyed our first theme day of the year. As a school community, we recognized Orange Shirt Day with a school-wide Truth and Reconciliation project, and we celebrated Becca Schofield Day by spreading kindness. It was a wonderful start to the school year, filled with learning, spirit, and community connections!



BREAKFAST CLUB

FLB has a breakfast club each morning in the gym from 7:50 to 8:10. Breakfast is available to all students, please enter through kindergarten doors.





FLB CLOTHING ORDER



FLB students and staff love school Swag! You have until Oct 10th to grab yours today! Grad Hoodies available to order for grade 5 students. Scan to order -->





FLB STAFF



GOLDEN AWARDS

FLB's Golden Feather is one of many awards given away bi-weekly to classes or students.

The Golden Feather is new this year with a new focus each month. In September, we focused on Truth and Honesty. For October, our focus will be Love, Respect & Embracing Diversity.

HALLOWEEN COSTUMES

Students are welcome to wear Halloween costumes to school; however, costumes should not include accessories such as masks, props, or toy weapons. Please note that the school is not responsible for any lost or damaged costume items. In keeping with district policy, we kindly ask that families do not send unhealthy treats to school.

BOOK DONATIONS

Our Home and School
Association is accepting
donations for our Annual Used
Book Sale. Donations can be
dropped off to the front
office between 8AM and 3PM
starting October 27th. Books
can also be sent to school with
students. They are accepting
all genres of books, we thank
you in advance for your
donations.

VOLUNTEERS

FLB is always looking for volunteers for various activities and field trips. If you're interested, please check out the following link: https://asdeast.nbed.ca/volunteer-in-a-school/



ATTENDANCE

Our school is focusing on addressing chronic absenteeism, as last year nearly one-third of our students were considered chronically absent during term 3. This means they missed 10% or more of the school year, which can add up to almost a month of lost learning. Regular attendance is key to academic success, building strong relationships, and feeling connected to the school community, so reducing chronic absenteeism is a priority for us this year.